
 

 

 
 

Pre-Submittal Application Process 
 
 
The pre-submittal application process begins prior to the complete submittal of a 
commercial site plan or preliminary subdivision plat application.  The process is used to 
provide the applicant with basic site related information for the project.  This process will 
enable both the developer and staff to consider the various issues concerning site 
development.  The process is not meant to be a comprehensive review but more of an 
overview of the project.   
 
The process involves submitting a no-cost application form and basic site information 
prior to the pre-submittal meeting.  Staff will review the application in advance of the 
meeting and provide the developer with comments at the time of the meeting.  The 
meeting will typically be scheduled by staff within one week of the submittal at which 
time a project contact will be assigned. 
 
The goal of the process is to reduce the review processing time of all development 
applications and to improve the quality of the overall project.   


